
 
 

August 4, 2021 

Notice About Merit System Board Hearings 

 

This Notice is to inform all employees of The Maryland-National Capital Park and Planning 
Commission and the general public that: 

The Merit System Board will continue the suspension of in-person Hearings until M-NCPPC 
lifts the Covid-19 restrictions and reopens all of its facilities to regular in-person operations. 

 
Colleen Schaefgen  
Operations Manager 
Merit System Board 
 


